
 
From the 2012-2012 separated renewal hearing: 
 

A motion was made by Bidar-Sielaff, seconded by Subeck, to RECOMMEND TO 

COUNCIL TO GRANT WITH CONDITIONS - PUBLIC HEARING. The motion 

passed by voice vote/other.  

 

The conditions are current conditions as well as that the establishment continue dialogue 

with the Alder, Landlord, and N.A. to address the noise complaints and report to the 

ALRC November 2012 meeting regarding progress made. 


